From: Julie Rock <ingoldmells.pc@btconnect.com> 
Sent: 20 October 2021 09:41
To: Panton, Chris <chris.panton@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: FW: Consultation on Planning Application S/090/01920/21

This message originated from outside your organization

Good Morning Chris
Ingoldmells Parish Council met yesterday evening and are in support of application: S/090/01920/21
Kind regards
Julie
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